Major Energy Users Inc

17 May 2006

Dr. John Tamblyn 3
P O Box H166 -
Australia Square 71 wAY 2006
NSW 1215

Dear Dr. Tamblyn,

Proposed National Electricity Amendment (Advocacy Panel) Rule 2006

The Major Energy Users Inc. (MEU) supports the draft rule changes proposed by the
AEMC.

Improved governance and accountability in the operations of the Advocacy Panel are
in the long term interests of energy consumers. The MEU applauds the key changes
proposed by the AEMC, especially in relation to Section 8.10.8 (d), concerning
conduct of an audit on Advocacy Panel activities.

Yours sincerely

/

7/
Mark Gell —
Chairman

Level 9, 92 Pitt Street
Sydney NSW 2001



